
 

 

KPTL/20-21                        
April 20, 2020  
       
BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort 
MUMBAI - 400 001. 
 
Script Code:  522287          
 
Listing: http://listing.bseindia.com 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
‘Exchange  Plaza’,  C-1,  
Block ‘G’,  Bandra-Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E) 
MUMBAI – 400 051. 
 
Script Code: KALPATPOWR 
 
Listing: https://www.connect2nse.com/LISTING/ 

 
Sub.:  Disclosure under Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“LODR Regulations”) 
  
Respected Sir / Madam, 
 
Please find enclosed herewith disclosure submitted by JMC Projects (India) Limited, a subsidiary 
of the Company, with respect to resumption of collection of user fee at all fee plazas on National 
Highway by all of its 4 (four) Road Project SPVs w.e.f 20th April, 2020 (00:00 Hrs). 
 
Kindly take the same on your record. 

 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Kalpataru Power Transmission Limited 
 
 
Rajeev Kumar 
Company Secretary 

http://listing.bseindia.com/
https://www.connect2nse.com/LISTING/


JMC Projects (India) Limited 
ENGINEERS & CONSTRUCTORS 
(A Kalpataru Group Enterprise) 
Corporate Office : 6th Floor, Kalpataru Synergy, Opp. Grand Hyatt, Santacruz (East), Mumbai - 400055 
Phone : +91-22-3005 1500 • Fax : +91-22-3005 1555 • www.jmcprojects.com 

 
 

April 20, 2020 
 

Corporate Service Department 
BSE Limited 
25th Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 

The Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, Plot no. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai - 400 051 

Scrip Code: 522263 Trading Symbol: JMCPROJECT 
 

Sub.: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 

 
This is in reference to our letter dated March 26, 2020 informing about closure of operations at all 4 (four) 
Road Project SPVs of the Company w.e.f. March 26, 2020. 

 
We wish to inform that as per the directions of the National Highways Authority of India (NHAI) / the 
Ministry of Road Transport and Highways (MoRTH) / the Madhya Pradesh Road Development 
Corporation Limited (MPRDC), all 4 (four) Road Project SPVs of the Company have resumed the 
collection of user fee at all fee plazas on National Highways w.e.f. April 20, 2020 (00:00 Hrs) by ensuring 
compliance with preventive measures in terms of guidelines / instructions issued by Government of India 
to contain spread of COVID-19 pandemic. 

 
Kindly take the same on your records. 

 
Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 
For JMC Projects (India) Limited 

 
 

Digitally signed by SAMIR V RAVAL  
DN: c=IN, o=Personal, 
postalCode=400615, st=Maharashtra, 
2.5.4.20=815f63c2b1eb8acbd6f7fb3e5 
0c4cb6069a463b3ea9f50948e7286e0a 

RAVAL 
b26dfc9, 
serialNumber=a8a224e42e8605690ee6 
a89c9e22760232a54774c3ba6f6a7971 
170231d131b9, cn=SAMIR V RAVAL 
Date: 2020.04.20 20:51:56 +05'30' 

 

Samir Raval 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Registered Office : A 104, Shapath - 4, Opp. Karnavati Club, S. G. Road, Ahmedabad 380 015. 
Tel. :+91-79 - 3001 1500 • Fax :+91-79 -3001 1700 • Email: jmcho@jmcprojects.com • CIN: L45200GJ1986PLC008717 

SAMIR V 
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